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July 13* 1959.

!'r. Joseph B. HcGrath,
Legislative Director,
National Association of 
Horae Builders,

1625 L Street, U. W.,
Washington 6, D« G.
Dear Joe;

I aa greatly moved by Ben Wooten's 
speech and grateful to you for sending it 
to me.

Sincerely,

Winfield ¥* Riefler, 
Assistant to the Chairman*

Vl4/Uf̂  $9+
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N A T I 0 B U I L D E R S

1625 L STREET * N.W. ♦ WASHINGTON 6, D.C.

July 7, 1959 JOHN M. DICKERMAN 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Mr. Winfield W. Riefler 
Assistant to the Chairman 
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
20th and Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D. C.

Dear Win:

Ben Wooten made a very fine speech in Dallas a week ago. 
I was present and took a copy especially to send to you 
since I thought you would appreciate the tribute on page 4.

My congratulations on the recognition which is  being given 
so deservedly to you for your work in setting up FHA.

jbm/mg
encl.

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




